From: Procurement Card <PCARD@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of Annette M Evans

<amevans@UGA.EDU>
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 4:57 PM
To: PCARD@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: Invitation to Fisher Scientific Expo - April 10 at GA Center

All:
Fisher Scientific is a statewide contract vendor under the Biological Supplies contract. Please find an invitation to their
product expo at the below link. The event is April 10, 2012 from 9:30 am to 2pm at the Georgia Center, Mahler

Auditorium.

http://www.busfin.uga.edu/procurement/pdf/FisherExpo2012.pdf

Regards,

Annette

Annette M. Evans
Procurement Officer
University of Georgia
Phone — 706-542-7066



